
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Nov. 20, 2010

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Erin Seheult

Opening Song Sound the Battle Cry 614

Scripture and Prayer Matthew 28:18-20

Welcome Shane Hilde

Special Feature GLOW Summit Report Shane Hilde

Lesson Study Joab: David’s Weak Strongman Classes

Closing Song Congregation

Superintendent - Shane Hilde
Pianist - Gary Dickinson

Memory Verse
“All a man’s ways seem right to him, but the Lord weighs the heart.”

(Proverbs 21:2)

GLOW GOAL: To pass out 80,000 tracks by April 2011. We’ve currently 
distributed 21,000 tracks. Make literature distribution part of your daily life 
with GLOW. Pick up tracks on the literature rack & carry them with you.

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 4:43 p.m.

 (951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday: 4:41 p.m.

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Romans 8:22-23 & 
Isaiah 49:15-16

Ida Foster

Henry Friesen
Organ

Dr. Tim Standish

*Opening Hymn My Hope Is Built On Nothing Less 522

Tithes & Offering Local Church Budget Gary Foster

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story Alicia Valdez

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet, inside cover of Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Luther Ekblad

Special Music Bless the Lord, Oh My Soul Church Choir

Sermon Evil, Death & Salvation Dr. Tim Standish

Closing Song Oh God, Our Help In 
Ages Past

103

Benediction Dr. Tim Standish

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Platform Elder: Bob Cooley

Offering next week: Conference-Wide Church/School Building Fund

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA Church. 
We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.



Announcements
WELCOME: Welcome to the pulpit Dr. Tim Standish. Note: Pastor Atteberry & his wife 
are away this weekend at their “Weekend to Remember” in San Diego. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY MARIA: It’s Maria Garcia’s 40-something birthday Monday, and 
we are so grateful to her & Abe for opening their home to visitors & church family EVERY 
WEEK. Maria’s graciousness and hospitality are amazing, and we thank God for her 
enthusiasm, hard work and her focus on blessing others. We’re glad you were born!

FELLOWSHIP MEAL: Church potluck today will follow the service in the Friendship 
Hall. Visitors please stay! And members, please encourage visitors to stay. Classrooms & 
young adults are responsible for set up & clean up.

GLOW DISTRIBUTION: We’re passing out GLOW today right after potluck, around 
1:15 p.m. All people with two functioning hands & feet, please help spread our tracts like 
the leaves of autumn! Pray that angels will hold back the rain. If it rains, there’s still the 
option of using our under-used umbrellas and enjoying the drops. Paul Shibalovich will 
lead the outreach today. 

WOMEN’S MINISTRY SURVEY: Ladies please turn in your completed Women’s 
Ministry survey & drop it in the lobby box. If your survey was lost, there are more on the 
foyer table. 

WEEKLY STUDY & POTLUCK UPDATE: Postponed until January when Paul & Mafi 
return from vacation to lead the study. No study or potluck at Abe & Maria’s until January. 
 
CHURCH BOARD: Meeting Tuesday, Nov. 30 at 7 p.m.

SCHOOL BOARD & FINANCE COMMITTEE: School finance committee meets Dec. 
2 at 6 p.m. and school board meets the same day, Dec. 2 at 7 p.m. 

LITERATURE & GLOW:  If you would like to contribute to the literature rack, mark 
“literature rack” on tithe envelopes or place funds in box on rack. NOTE: This is different 
than giving money to GLOW. If you’d like to give money to the GLOW fund, mark 
“GLOW” on tithe envelopes. 

DVD MINISTRY: If you’ve appreciated the DVD ministry, contribute to it by marking 
“DVD Ministry” on tithe envelopes or place funds in “DVD Ministry” box in lobby.

DVDs FOR SALE: Original sets of DVDs from Amazing Discoveries are new & selling 
for half off the original price. See the DVD table for examples (do not remove DVDs), and 
contact Abe Garcia after Sabbath if interested: (909) 633-4365. 

TO EVERYONE: Please restrain children from writing in hymnals or on other church 
property. If you see anyone writing in a hymnal, kindly make them stop. Also, please no 
eating anywhere in the church building. We are getting ants from crumbs ground into the 
carpet. If you see someone eating, kindly stop them. Thank you.

EAST COAST STUDY TOUR: Mesa Grande will be taking a study tour to the East Coast 
(Virginia to New Hampshire) March 15 to March 27, 2011. Anyone 16 years or older is 
welcome to join. Information: Arlys Fillman at (951) 295-5271 or aafillman@verizon.net.

mailto:aafillman@verizon.net
mailto:aafillman@verizon.net

